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Sent: 22 August 2020 12:56
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Valley Park Refined Issues and Consultation Plan

Dear Sir or Madam

Having read the “Next Local Plan” leaflet for Valley Park, I'd like to make a comment regarding
cycling which is noted under the second bullet point in the Transport- Climate Change and Air
Quality paragraph.

This mentions the need for maintenance of the cycle ways. Most if not all of the original painted
markings on foot paths and pavements which indicated the many cycle ways in the Skyswood
Road area have worn out.

Could these be repainted?

Thank you.



